Chelsea Benner

From: Mitch Williams <mitch@mfwilliams.net>
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2019 11:55 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt; Mark Cook; Taylor Gustafson
Subject: Re: SD-18-00001

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

ALL, Please be advised that I am authorizing Paul Tapple to represent me on the application for my private
bridge.

Thank you, Mitch Williams

Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Chelsea Benner <chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us>

Date: 2/6/19 5:49 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: Mitch Williams <mitch@mfwilliams.net>

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us>, Mark Cook <mark.cook@co.kittitas.wa.us>, Taylor
Gustafson <taylor.gustafson@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Subject: FW: SD-18-00001

| apologize, here is the attachment.
Thank you,

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 4:49 PM
To: 'Mitch Williams'

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt; Mark Cook; Taylor Gustafson
Subject: SD-18-00001

Good Afternoon,
Please see the attached letter in regards to your Shoreline Substantial Development Application.
Thank you,



Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us
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